

Police Department

Arthur L. Jones
Chief of Police

April 9, 2002

Ronald Leonard Clerk of Courts City Hall, Room 205 200 East Wells Street Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Leonard:

This letter is to inform you that I have assigned the following two Department members to serve as the liaison with the Milwaukee Commission on Domestic Violence and Sexual Assault. If further assistance is needed, please do not hesitate to contact them at the following:

Deputy Chief Monica E. Ray Special Operations Bureau Milwaukee Police Department 749 West State Street, Room 427 Milwaukee, WI 53233 (414) 935-7301 Captain Paul E. Stuhmer Sensitive Crimes Division Milwaukee Police Department 749 West State Street, Room 529 Milwaukee, WI 53233 (414) 935-7336

Sincerely,

ARTHUR L. JONES CHIEF OF POLICE

ALJ:nh

c: Program Coordinator Andria DeToro-Balda